
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/2/2014 1:36:04 PM 
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: irma.ramos@cpuc.ca.gov (irma.ramos@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Visit the PG&E Gas Control Center 

Denise 

Thanks so much for your time, questions, and offer of support this morning. It is much 
appreciated. 

I had intended to try to get you to the Gas Control Center in San Ramon before this, so today 
was a good reminder. I'm copying Irma to see if she can help identify a couple times for a 
potential visit. It typically takes about 45 minutes - 1.5 hours to get to San Ramon (traffic, 
tunnels) and it would be good to have about 1.5 hours there. So a morning or afternoon 
commitment would be great. I'd be happy to drive. 

I'd like you to be able to meet Mel Christopher, head of the gas control function at PG&E, so 
that's the only schedule coordination I'd try for. 

Thanks again. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0266438 
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mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0266439 


